
 

 

March 2021 
 
 
Ref: DI/KB 
 
 
Dear Family 
 

Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 
Friday, 19 March 2021 

 
 
On Friday, 19 March students will be invited to wear an item of red alongside their academy 
uniform in aid of Comic Relief.  All money raised will be used to help support vulnerable 
communities in the UK and internationally. We will be asking our students to donate £1.00 towards 
this appeal.  
Payment can be made using your ParentPay account. The item will appear on all ParentPay 
accounts from Monday, 15 March and will be removed on Friday, 19 March at 3.00pm. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 

 
Mr D Irish 
Principal 


